
DUSTON REMEMBERS 
WW1 Centenary 1918-2018 

 

You will have noticed the poppies on the lamp posts running the 
length of the Main Road in Duston, sponsored by Duston Parish 
Council. 
 
Look out for our poppy cascade on the bank of St Luke’s Centre 
during November. This wonderful tribute has been made by 
members of the community and beyond to commemorate all those 
who gave their lives. 
 

To all of you who have knitted, crocheted, felted, crafted, painted 
and helped in any way we would like to say a HUGE thank you. 

 
There will be a Remembrance Service at St Luke’s Church on Sunday 11th November. Please join us 

afterwards at St Luke’s Centre where there will be tea and biscuits served by the Royal British Legion, 
Duston & District Branch and a war time sing-a-long with Musicality. 

HELPFUL CONTACT DETAILS 
 

 

Duston Parish Council 
Duston Community Centre, Pendle Road, Duston, Northamptonshire NN5 6DT 

www.duston-pc.gov.uk       Tel. 01604 583626 [option 1 for office and option 2 for facilities]    
E-mail office@duston-pc.gov.uk 

 
Cllr John Caswell (New Duston West)  cllr.jcaswell@duston-pc.gov.uk 
Cllr Paul Anderson (Old Duston)  cllr.panderson@duston-pc.gov.uk 
Cllr Matt Golby (New Duston West)  cllr.mgolby@duston-pc.gov.uk 
Cllr Paul Enright-King (New Duston East) cllr.penright-king@duston-pc.uk 
Cllr Shaun Pape (Old Duston)  cllr.spape@duston-pc.gov.uk 
Cllr Mike Pepper (New Duston East)  cllr.mpepper@duston-pc.gov.uk 
Cllr Mike Ingram (New Duston West)  cllr.mingram@duston-pc.gov.uk 
Cllr Alan Bottwood (Old Duston)  cllr.abottwood@duston-pc.uk 
Cllr David Huffadine-Smith (New Duston West) cllr.dhuffadine-smith@duston-pc.uk 
Cllr Ken Clarke (Old Duston West)  cllr.kclarke@duston-pc.uk 
Cllr Suresh Patel (Old Duston)  cllr.spatel@duston-pc.uk 
Cllr Sandie Maitland (Old Duston)  cllr.smaitland@duston-pc.uk 

 
Northampton Borough Council  

www.northampton.gov.uk 
General Queries: 0300 330 700 

Car Parks: 01604 838446 
 

Cllr Tim Hadland (Old Duston)  cllr.thadland@northampton.gov.uk 
Cllr Suresh Patel (Old Duston)  cllr.spatel@northampton.gov.uk 
Cllr John Caswell (New Duston)  cllr.jcaswell@northampton.gov.uk 
Cllr Matt Golby (New Duston)  cllr.mgolby@northampton.gov.uk 

 
Northamptonshire County Council  

www.northamptonshire.gov.uk 
General Queries: 0300 126 1000 

 
Cllr Suresh Patel (Duston East)  supatel@northamptonshire.gov.uk 
Cllr Matt Golby (Duston West & St Crispin) mgolby@northamptonshire.gov.uk 

 
 

Duston Sports Centre: 01604 837600  The Duston School (Secondary): 01604 460004 
Police non-emergency: 101  Hopping Hill Primary School: 01604 751625 
St Luke’s Pharmacy: 01604 752666  Lyncrest Primary School: 01604 751336 
Northampton General Hospital:  01604 634700 Chiltern Primary School: 01604 753830 
Northampton Partnership Homes: 0300 330 7003 Millway Primary School:  01604 583105 
Northampton College: 01604 734567 Duston Eldean School: 01604 752283 
Moulton College: 01604 491131  The Duston Primary School:  01604 598940 
St Luke’s Primary Care Centre: 01604 587918 St Luke’s Primary School: 01604 592008 
 

FREE newsletter from Duston Parish Council               Autumn / Winter 2018 

Northampton in Bloom 2017 Silver Gilt Winners for The Grow Together Allotment 

DUSTON CONNECT 

 

A VILLAGE CHRISTMAS 
 

 

Christmas at St. Luke’s 
 

We hope you can join us for our annual Christmas Market at St Luke’s Centre on Saturday 17th November. 
There will be plenty of opportunity to shop with stalls full of local food, crafts and gifts, free activities for 

the children, festive music and much more. Please contact us for stall availability. 
 

Duston Festive Windows 
1st - 25th December 

 

We will be lighting up the Parish Christmas tree on 1st December then, building on the success of last year, 
we will be encouraging even more businesses, shops, churches and pubs throughout the village to get 

creative and decorate their windows for the festive season.  
 

Follow the festive trail around the village and then vote for your favourite on our website poll.  

Duston Community Centre, Pendle Road, Duston, Northamptonshire NN5 6DT 
 

Tel. 01604 583626  Opt 1 Parish Office / Opt 2 Facilities Office (Room hire) 
 

E-mail: office@duston-pc.gov.uk or facilities@duston-pc.gov.uk  
 

Opening Times: Monday – Friday Parish Office 9.30am - 12.30pm / Facilities Office 9am – 4pm 
 

       DustonPC            @Duston_PC   www.duston-pc.gov.uk        

DUSTON PARISH 

COUNCIL 

Duston Community Centre, Pendle Road, Duston, Northamptonshire NN5 6DT 
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E-mail: office@duston-pc.gov.uk or facilities@duston-pc.gov.uk  
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DUSTON PARISH 

COUNCIL 



 

DUSTON YOUTH CLUB 
Duston Parish Council funds two clubs for young people in Duston. Our Youth Manager, Jenny,  

would love to hear from you if you are a Year 6 student or aged 11-16 years. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

Dates for your diary: check our noticeboards and website for the latest information 
1st - 30th Nov Poppy Cascade, St Luke’s Bank 

Sun 11th Nov Remembrance Teas at St Luke’s Centre 
Sat 17th Nov Christmas at St Luke’s, St Luke’s Centre 

Thurs 29th Nov Volunteer Day at The Grow Together Allotment, Berrywood Road 
Sat 1st Dec Christmas Light Switch-on at St. Luke’s Bank  

1st - 25th Dec Duston Festive Windows 
Sat 19th Jan 2019 Table Top Sale, Duston Community Centre, Pendle Road 

 
Please contact us or visit our events boards at our Pendle Road and St Luke’s centres for timings and the 

latest info on our events and initiatives. Our website and Facebook page also has the latest updates. 

 

WHAT’S ON AT OUR CENTRES? 
Duston Parish Council has some great facilities for you to enjoy, hire and get involved with for various clubs and activities. 

They are open seven days a week and rooms are available to hire for your special occasions. 

 Duston Community Centre                       Duston Sports Centre                       St Luke’s Field 

         St Luke’s Centre                        The Grow Together Allotment 

 

UPDATE FROM DUSTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Duston Fun Day 2018 
 

Thank you for joining us. We had a wonderful weather and a great many of you came along to enjoy a 
traditional family day out on St Luke’s field. As well as free sports, music and entertainment there were 

craft stalls and traditional games and exhibitions. Many charity stalls attended and raised over £1600 for 
local causes. Visit our website gallery for more pictures from the day.  

 

Save the date for next year; 30th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Northampton in Bloom Bid 2018 

Duston Parish Council & The Grow Together 
Allotment 

We really enjoyed getting you, the community, involved in 
our bid for Northampton in Bloom this year. 

 
We are eagerly awaiting the results of Bloom 2018 but will 

continue with more initiatives to help make our village even 
nicer. There are plenty of ways to get involved; community 
clean ups, autumn bulb planting, wild flower sowing or you 

can even adopt a planter. Have you any ideas? Anything, big or 
small – we’d love to hear from you. 

 
A display of all the initiatives we submitted for our 2018 bid is on show in the Pendle Road café. 


